
PARKING AND SAFETY REGULATIONS FOR DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP 
 

Drop-off and pick-up going West on S.W. 45th Street will continue as usual, all of the gates on S.W. 58th  
Avenue will be locked. All students are to be dropped off at the main entrance on 45th Street.  Please, 
if you must come into school; leave your vehicle in the South Miami Park Parking Lot on 58th Avenue. 
  
Remember that during pickup and drop-off S.W. 45th Street is designated one-way Westbound, with no 
parking permitted in the drive-through lane next to the sidewalk.  Please do not park in the No Parking 
Zone across the street from the school, as the police will be enforcing the posted signs.  Never park 
in the faculty parking lot or walk your children through the faculty parking lot.  No matter what 
commitments we have, nothing can be as important as the safety of our children. Please help us. 
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